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File #: 18-00231 City Council 6/14/2018

DISCUSSION ITEM

FROM:    City Council Vice President Sherri F. Myers

SUBJECT:

UPDATE ON BLAKE DOYLE SKATE PARK AT HOLLICE T. WILLIAMS PARK AND HOLLICE T.
WILLIAMS PARK RESTORE PROJECT

SUMMARY:

In October of 2016 a presentation was made before the City Council regarding the Blake Doyle Skate Park at
Hollice T. Williams Park. Within this presentation a request for land was made based on Upward Intuition
designing and constructing the skate park. The City was requested to then take the turnkey project and provide
future maintenance.  To this, the City agreed.

In May of 2018, Jon Shell made a presentation before City Council wherein he requested that the City construct
the skate park.

The understanding is that design and construction of the skate park is currently within a RESTORE project
proposal for the Hollice T. Williams Park.

The purpose of this discussion item is to get an update on the status of the skate park and pending RESTORE
project.

PRIOR ACTION:

October 13, 2016 - City Council approved the donation of land at Hollice T. Williams Park for a Skate park -
taking a turnkey project, accepting it and providing continued maintenance.

May 10, 2018 - Jon Shell presentation wherein he asked for the City to construct the skate park.

STAFF CONTACT:

Don Kraher, Council Executive

ATTACHMENTS:

None

PRESENTATION: No
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